H. PHILIP MARKS COMMITTEE TO PRESERVE THE QUALITY OF LIFE IN ENTERPRISE TOWNSHIP P.O. BOX 94495 LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89193 Email-sigmaphil@earthlink.net

September 18, 2017 Mr. David Chestnut Chairman Enterprise Town Advisory Board Las Vegas, NV

Subject: TAB Input to Board of County Commissioners

Dear Mr. Chestnut:

Your fellow Enterprise constituents comprising ownership of properties governed by actions of the Enterprise Town Board (TAB) formally request that the following topics be placed on the agenda at the next TAB meeting (September 27, 2017), for public input and endorsement by the TAB to the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) for action:

- Completion of the Western Trails Park. Previously planned and funded by money that was diverted to other projects.
- 2. Ordinance to control daily, weekend, and/or weekly rentals of rooms/houses. Such an ordinance should at a minimum mirror that passed and utilized by the Las Vegas City council for similar rentals.

Chairman Enterprise Town Advisory Board Page Two of Three September 18, 2017

3. Establish a requirement that Traffic (augmented by input from Metro concerning safety) and Drainage studies be completed and available to the TAB prior to considering zoning or design approval of a project.

Respectfully,

Original Signed by H.Philip Marks for: The Committee to Preserve the Quality of Life in Enterprise Township.

CC: Secretary Enterprise Town Advisory Board